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Our Ref: SSo/CCo/LFk 

8th March 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Parent Governor Vacancy 

 

We currently have a vacancy for a Parent Governor on our Governing Board and welcome applications 

from Parents/Carers who are keen to make a positive contribution to our school.  
 

We are seeking a Parent Governor with: 

• A strong commitment to the role and to improving outcomes for our students. 

• Good interpersonal skills and a willingness to learn and develop new skills.  

• The ability to support and challenge the school and contribute to the vision and direction of the 

Hednesford Valley High School. 

• The ability to attend and contribute in meetings whilst maintaining confidentiality.  

• The ability to work as part of a team and value the contributions of others who may hold 

alternative views to your own.  

• To attend at least one Full Governing Board meeting per term (usually from 3:45pm-6:00pm).  

• To be willing to join a subcommittee/working party which will meet termly (usually from 3:30pm-

4:30pm).  

 

For an informal discussion regarding the role please contact myself or our Chair of Governors via the 

school office before Friday 17th March 2023. 
 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Mr S Stokes 

Headteacher 
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